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Meghraj Capital’s international infrastructure consulting business has been appointed by the

Association of Power Utilities in Africa (APUA) to assist in the mobilisation of financial and technical

partners for the African Network of Centers of Excellence in Electricity (ANCEE).

Established in 2015, ANCEE is a Pan-African initiative led by APUA and supported by the African

Development Fund of the African Development Bank (ADB) and the The Agence Française de

Développement (French international development agency, AFD). ANCEE helps to improve the

performance of the electricity sector and intensify regional trade by strengthening the technical and

managerial skills in different areas, as well as strengthening the governance of the sector across

Africa.

Meghraj Capital will contribute to the establishment of sustainable financing mechanisms to facilitate

long-term financing of the ANCEE, and to broaden the impact of the ANCEE on the performance of

electricity companies. This will include organizing a round table with the technical and financial

partners and donor meetings.

For more information, contact Prabhakar Vanam, Associate Director, Meghraj Capital:

prabhakar.vanam@meghrajcapital.com


